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ADDENDA 
 
 

7. Chipping Norton - Intermediate Care Beds  
 

  
The Joint Committee is informed that the County Council’s Cabinet considered the 
report which is attached to the Agenda at its meeting on 15 September 2015. It agreed 
to the proposal for a public consultation to take place on the future of the way 
Intermediate Care is provided in North Oxfordshire. The consultation will be asking for 
people’s views on Intermediate Care continuing to be provided through a bed-based 
service in Chipping Norton and on the development of home-based Intermediate Care. 
 
 
 

 


